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From the Bridge

Commodore Mark Russell
To all my fellow BLYC members and

their families, I would like to thank

you for all your support over the past
five years on the Board. As Commo-
dore for our Centennial year at BLYC,
I could not be more proud. We are on
our way to a 100-year celebration. We
will have many additional activities to
make it a special memory. We had a
great candidate’s night before the elec-
tions. Thanks again to Gerry Besan-
ceney, serving as master of ceremonies.
He was great entertainment along with
dinner and speeches. Now that elec-
tions have come and gone, we gained a
fantastic Board of Governors. They are

_J follows:

Vice Commodore Ray Kent,
Bar and Kitchen

Rear Commodore Joe Campbell,
House and Grounds

Governor Chuck Bendig,
Junior Sailing
Governor Phil Harden,
Entertainment

Governor Dave Stewart,
Publications

Governor Don Harris,
Membership

Governor Don Day,
Race and Regatta

Governor Frank Laskowski,

Docks and Rentals
Working together as a Board and

serving our Club and members is the
goal of all your elected governors. I am
very pleased to be working with all of
them. We are committed to keep im-

proving BLYC.

Our Trustees are also committed to
help the Board. The Trustees this year
are as follows: Senior Trustee, Nick
De Santis, Commodore Jim Shriner,
Commodore Jim Thompson, Com-
modore John Geiger, and Commodore
Steve Harris. I am looking forward to
working with all of them as well.

As you all know, there have been
many Commodores that have helped
me, advised me, and trusted me to
become the Commodore for our Cen-
tennial Celebration Year. Also all of the
members that have put their faith in me,
and I thank all of you. I will continue to
achieve for our Club. A BIG thank you
for Commodore Steve Harris and Se-
nior Trustee Howard Clark for all they
have done for me and the Club this last
year. Also, thanks to our manager Fritz,
Chef Troy, and all the staff that make

our Club function on a daily basis.
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This Centennial Year is a milestone
for BLYC, many clubs and organizations
never make 100 years. This Club has a
very bright future and I ask all members
to enjoy and use your Club to its fullest.
[ am always available for members to let
me know how and what they feel that
will make BLYC the best place to come
and enjoy yourselves. I am looking for-
ward to the coming year and see you

around the Club.

Entertainment
Here we are
going into
October at BLYC.
We have had great
weather lately for
our outdoor ac-
tivities and I hope

this month will
continue.

Commodore
Mark Russell
Friday, the 7th starts out with the

Snowball Regatta weekend with Jimmy
Harris from 8:00 to 11:00 p.m. On
Saturday night, we have the Snowball
Jam with Alex Bevan (he’s back again)
and the entertainment starts at 7:30.
Our Oktober Fest will be held on Satur-
day, the 15th, starting off with cockrails
at 6:00 p.m. Chef Troy has a great buf-
fet that night starting at 7:00 p.m. The
Oktober Fest entertainment this year is
the Jack Fox Band, at 8:00 p.m.

Please put on your calendar that
FALL WORK DAY is on Sunday, the
16th. We start early and have lunch and
a keg provided for the good members
that show up and help.

continued next page
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On Friday, the 21st, Top Cat Ka-
raoke will be here from 8:00 p.m. to at
least 11:00 p.m. The weekend of the
22nd and 23rd is our first year hosting
the Thistle Fall Finale Regatta here at
BLYC. This will have a good turnout
to finish up the Lake Erie District. On
Saturday, the 22nd, entertainment will
be Dr. Dan. He’s back and will play that
evening starting at 7:30 p.m.

At the end of the month, our an-
nual Adult Halloween Party will be
held on Saturday, the 29th. Cocktails
start off the night at 6:00 p.m. Costume
Contest will have judging at 7:00 p.m.
The Halloween buffet will be served by
Chef Troy starting at 7:30 p.m. We have
UNSUNG HEROES for the entertain-
ment beginning at 8:00 p.m. (don’t miss
this one).

With the OSU Football in full
swing, see a game or two at the Club.
So we'll see you for the OSU at Penn
State, Michigan State at OSU, Indiana
at OSU and OSU at Minnesota. All the
Saturday games will be fun with good
food, drink and good members and
friends.

I have enjoyed this past year run-
ning Entertainment, and had fun at all
the parties and events with the members
here at BLYC. I would like to thank the
staff for their help this past year. Thanks
and see you around the Club.

flhik,

Cut this out and put on your refrigerator!
| — Directory Photos —
We have arranged for a picture directory
| of BLYC members.
If you have your picture taken the direc-
tory will be free.
If you do not sit for a portrait and want a
| directory the cost to you will be $10.
Pictures will be taken every 15 minutes

| Wednesday, Oct.12 4:00 - 9:00 p.m. |
Thursday, Oct.13 4:00 - 9:00 p.m.
Friday, Oct.14 4:00 - 9:00 p.m.
10:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m.

| Saturday, Oct.15

CALL THE CLUB AND MAKE YOUR
RESERVATIONS TODAY

Joe Campbell, Membership Governor
L —

Membership
It’s hard to be-

lieve that a year
has gone by since
I was assigned the
duties of member-
ship governor.
This month we
welcome Richard
Godfrey, Ronald
Hupman, Thomas Simkins and George
Bosarge as-new members.

Rear Commodore
Joe Campbell

Richard is an engineer with Ow-
ens Corning; he is an avid sailor and
belongs to the Sandusky Yacht Club.
Richard and his wife Janet were mem-
bers of the BLYC in 1986 and decided
to re-join.

Ronald and his wife Barbara own a
Larson cruiser and are docked at East-
port. Ron works for Ohio Insurance
Liquidators as an accountant. They were
sponsored by Jim Cole.

Thomas and Barbara Simkins are
power boaters. They were sponsored by
Nick DeSantis. Tom is retired, so we
expect to see him at the Club often.

George and Sharon Bosarge were
also sponsored by Jim Cole. George is
vice president of Premier Graphics Solu-
tion, Inc. George wants to purchase a
sailboat and Sharon would rather pur-
chase a pontoon boat. I predict a pon-
toon boat is in their future.

By the time you read this article the

4 picture-taking sessions for the BLYC

Directory will almost be over. See the

| remaining dates elsewhere in this /og.
Our response has been so good that we
will have a make-up session for those
members that cannot make it this
month. We could not obtain any dates

I for November so the make-up dates will
probably be in March.

This has been an enjoyable year and
I think the Board worked hard to ac-
| complish many of our goals. This is an
all volunteer Board and we still manage
to run the business of the Yacht Club
and have fun at the same time. Com-
modore Steve Harris did a fine job of

|

leading the Board during the last 12
months. I look forward to working w
Commodore Russell for the next year.

# o

Good Neighbor Committee

Christmas Party

We will be sponsoring a Buckeye
Lake children’s party again this year.
The date will be December 4th. The
time will be immediately following the
Christmas party for member’s children.
Many of you were very generous last
year and donated either money or gifts
for the less fortunate children of the
area. I'd like to get started early this
year so that every member can have an
opportunity to participate in this heart-
warming event. The bulletin board in
the bar area will soon have a sign-up
sheet for those of you wish to be con-
tacted concerning donating to this an-

nual event.
Photographer
& Editor

I want to thank
Commodore Har-
ris and the entire
board for all their
support this past
year. I enjoyed
being the Publica-
tions Editor and look forward to my
new duties as the Entertainment Gover-
nor. I am also looking forward to work-
ing with Commodore Mark Russell and

the new board of Governors.

See you at the Club!

W pidc
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~The Way We Were

- By Comm. Frank H. Foster I1I
BLYC Historian

Why “Gob’s Mess”?
- Another history mystery solved.

Commodore Steve Harris suggested
that I look into the origin and meaning
of “gob’s mess”. Why would a yacht club
name a bar room “gob’s mess”? He said
“gob” was a term for a sailor.

The sources I saw tell me that the word
“gob” originates from the Irish word “gob”
which means “beak” or “bill”. In British
slang it came to mean “mouth”. In middle
English “gobbe” meant a large morsel of
food or a large mouthful. One modern
meaning is a large mouthful of food.
Another is a large mouthful of something
that is chewed and not swallowed, such as
tobacco. Now it begins to sound like there

) some connection to sailors, doesn’t it.

The word “mess” means a quantity of
food oragroup of people who eat together,
especially military or naval service people.
That sounds familiar. The dictionary says
that one meaning of “gob” is a sailor, usu-
ally an enlisted man in the U.S. Navy, but
the origin of that meaning is unknown
Large mouthfuls of food or tobacco sure
sounds to me like a sailor. Anyway, the
Commodore is right. But why name a
bar “gob’s mess” when the food is mainly
served in other rooms. Why not “Gob’s
Bar” or something more imaginative.

Comm. Kyle Armstrong’s history pro-
vides the answer. The existing clubhouse
was built in 1912 and 1913. In speaking
of its opening, Comm. Armstrong said
“Upon openingof the Club’s ninth season,
in 1914, its facilities overall were vastly
augmented, improved and magnetically
attractive to women as well as to men.
The new clubhouse was ready for limited

je, its utilities finally having been put
mto some kind of working order. Its large
veranda and “ladies’ room” scarcely could
be denied the women-folk at any time
—when on the island with their men-folk.
Also, on such occasions, their use of the

bigloungeand “gobs’ mess” could notwell
be refused when needed.” Today that may
sound a little sexist but remember, BLYC
wasa men’s club then. In reference to 1916
Comm. Armstrong said “Meals were served
in the “Gob’s Mess” upon reservations, and
a-la-carte service was available on order.”
So, it’s called “Gob’s Mess” because it was
the room where members and sometimes
female guestsate, all fantasizing themselves
as sailors of course.

Comm. Armstrong goes on to say “By
the time Comm. Gettrost took the helm,
the Gob’s mess had been far outgrown as
the Club’s only mess room. Frequently,
there had been overflows into the lounge.
So, underapparently favorable conditions
and with the enthusiastic leadership of
the commodore, the Governors assumed
responsibility for adding the present,
glazed-in, dining room. Its construction
proceeded during the season of 25, evi-
dently without the Buckeye Lake Building
Company having been bothered abourit.”
This added dining room is, of course, the
room on the West side of the clubhouse
now overlooking the pool. The “lounge”
is the current fireplace room.

Moving to 1947, Comm. Armstrong
reports “During winter, the house com-
mittee had asphal, tile flooring laid in the
Ladies’ Room and Gobs’ Mess, moving the
old bar from in front of the kitchen door
and rebuilding it in its present location
along the north wall.” T will have to ask
Comm. Gus Schell to tell me about that.
He was here then. At that time the North
wall was the back of the present bar.

When I joined BLYC in 1976, the
barwas in the present location but shorter
than the current, extraordinarily beautiful
bar that replaced it. Was that the bar from
19472 Tell me Gus! In 1976, the era of
the bottle club was just ending. We had
obtained a club liquor license. No longer
was it necessary to bring your own bottle,
mark it and store it in a locker upstairs. I
suspect that was an important function of
those upstairs lockers. I recall that, when
we had to open some of those steel lock-
ers because the members who had them
had gone or we didn’t know who they
belonged to, we found bottles in some of

them. They were put to the good use for
which they were intended.

So, itbecomes clear. “Gob’s Mess” was
the place where the sailors ate. They might
have had a little to drink, too. May this
BLYC tradition continue ad infinitum.

Jr. Sailing

ello. This

being my last
article as Junior
Traning Gover-
nor, [ would like
express my ap-
preciation to all
who assisted me in

Vice Commodore
Ray Kent

any way during the
past year. You have made the experience
much easier and much more enjoyable.
As 1 pass the lines on to Chuck Bendig I
would ask that you give him all the sup-
port he needs to carry on the traditions

of the BLYC Junior Sailing.

A meeting is scheduled for 2:00 p.m.
on the fall work day in October. We
would ask that all Juniors and parents
attend.

Thanks to all who attended the
Election Day festivities and voted. I will
continue to serve the Club to the best of
my abilities, especially during this year
of the Centenial. A special thanks to
Marque and Phyllis Debenport, Bill and
Diane Koman, Phyllis Flynn, Jack Hol-
mes and of course my wonderful wife,
Ruth Ann for all their support. Many
thanks to Past Commodore Howard

Clark for his sponsorship.

Having been given the duties of
overseeing the Bar and Kitchen this
coming year, | will be listening to mem-
bers” concerns and sugg estions to mold
the service into something we all may
enjoy. Remember, this is your Club and
without your support it will not prosper.
Come out and enjoy it!

See YOU at the Club.
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The Auxiliary
President Ruth Ann Kent
f you have been to the Club recently

you have noticed the addition of
our new dining room doors. They look
wonderful. We would like to thank
everyone for their support in making
this project possible. We would also like
to thank the following people who con-
tributed their time installing, painting
and clean-up: Mark Russell, Steve Beck,
Bruce Pfahl, Ray Kent, Don Day, Phil
Harden, Dan Knaul, Carolyn Harden,
Sally Day. At the September meeting
it was voted upon to replace the two
smaller dining room doors.

The Auxiliary Officers for 2006
are: President Ruth Ann Kent, Vice
President Barbara McFall, Secretary
Terry Beck, Treasurer Ro Miller.

The winners of our three raffles were:
Membership: Mark Russell

Parking Lot Space for (1) year:
Victoria Wolfe

Liquor Basket: Terry Beck

Through everyone’s help and sup-
port this year, the Auxiliary has been
able to purchase new rockers for the
porch, replace the Ladies bathroom
floor, the two dining room doors and
purchase a cover for the “420” sail boat
for the Junior Sailors. Without the
assistance from our members we would
not be able to accomplish all these tasks.

THANK YOU.

Have a nice Fall everyone and hope-
fully see you at the Club.

Ruth Ann Kent

You can now e-mail
the Club at
manager@buckeyelakeyc.com
Please note : At this time, dining
reservations cannot be accepted
via e-mail

The Auxiliary

Secretary Terri Beck
ichelle De Santis opened the

meeting with thanks for all mem-
bers” help during her year as president.
A big round of applause went out to her
for all of her efforts. Michelle proposed
that the Auxiliary buy two new sets of
doors for the dining room — to match
the new doors that were installed in the
bar — motioned carried. Ruth Ann
took over the meeting and sent volun-
teer boards around the room for mem-
bers to sign up for upcoming events.
The drawings were held. The results are
in Ruth Ann’s article. At the close of the
meeting, the officers for ‘06 were intro-
duced to the board and their picture was
taken for the log. We look forward to
another successful year.

Respectfully submitted,
Terri Beck, Secretary

A Note from Michelle De Santis

Dear Auxiliary members and friends,
Thanks to all of you who worked on
and supported our functions this year.
‘Through all of our efforts we were
able to purchase a sailboat cover for
the junior sailors, new floors in the la-
dies restroom, 20 new rockers for the
porch, the folding doors in the fireplace
room as well new sofas on order for the
Commodore’s Lounge. Without your
support none of this would have been
possible.

Please continue to support Ruth
Ann and her wonderful board.

With my deep appreciation,
Michelle De Santis

Rentals and
Docks

hank you

to everyone
who came out and
participated in the
elections. The new
candidates and the

ongoing board filled

Governor
the porch with good Frank Laskowski

things to eat while dedicated members
came to cast their votes. CONGRATU-

LATIONS to the newly elected Board
members. The up coming year will be
quite exciting to serve as a member

of the Board of Governors in this the
Buckeye Lake Yacht Club’s Centen-
nial year. There are many historic and
entertaining events planed through-out
the year. I hope that every member will
make it a point to be a part of as many
of these events as possible.

As your continuing DOCKS and
RENTALS Governor, my job goes on.
I thank Commodore Mark Russell for
his vote of confidence. With the general
reorganization, the two rental properties
are now in much better shape and the
garage roof repaired. I hope to spend
most of the time on as much DOCK
and BOATYARD repair and renova-
tions as funds will allow. I look forward
to the upcoming year with new plans
while we fondly reflect on some old
BLYC memories. One hundred years

worth.

Still Frank /
/

Yacht Club Members,

One hundred years of BLYC is
about to happen. We are going to pub-
lish a book on the history of our Club.
Please send us any stories, memoirs or
pictures of the BLYC that you may ha
stored away. The book will take some
time and effort to assemble. Please for-
ward to: B.L.Y.C., PO. Box 867, Buck-
eye Lake. Ohio 43008
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The Blue Heron Ball

Commodore Russell installing the new doors
which were donated by the Auxiliary.
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ELECTION DAY

TN
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A ELECTION DAY
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The Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Centennial Committee

Commodore Fred Wright
Commodore Steve Schillina

Thank You Commaodore Al Wir
7 Thank You Auxiliary President Michelle De Sant..
7 I Dwight Joseph
1906 - 2006 Thank You! Ex Officio Vice Commodore Mark Russell
Frank and Jewel Benson Jerry Besanceney Donald Dick Lois and Tom Maher
Mr. Gustav Schell Steve Schilling A. 0. Wing Ann and John F. Wolfe

Nancy Casto Benson

Larry L. Sheridan

A. J. Campbell

Nick and Michelle De Santis

Marie Doneff

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Falter

Dr. Trevor and Carolyn Gamble

Kevin Gorham

Dan Hennessey

Tim and Jean Weisert Norina Wolfe Pat Doerman George and Marty Fisher
Frank H. Foster Ill Mark and Chris Russell Dwight and Babette Joseph Howard and Rosa Clark
Jim and Jane Baumann William Dierker Linda and Dick Ellsworth David and Sandy Evans
Robert and Leona Fellers Phyllis J. Flynn Terry Hanna Joan E. Hein
J.J. Jennie Michael and Marty Kasson Mirs. Connie Leitnaker John R. Lindsey
Polly A. Mingyar I. A. Nickerson Thomas E. Norpell Ann Oliver

Michael and Sara W. Perrini

Gordon E. Pickett

Marc Scarrett

Mr. and Mrs Robert John Wibbelsman

John and Cheryl Zeiger

Tom Herbert

Tom and Alice Bryan

Gean and Jane Kenny

John and Melinda Browne

Henry A. Bell

David O. Jones

David Stewart

George and Hilda Pappas \J
Ruth Gordon Rev. G. Michael Gribble Lew and Sue Henry-Mounts Jess and Jean Howard

Oktober Fegt &

A Saturdpa, October 15th 1
6:00 p.m. Cocktails f,

7:00 p.m. Buffet
Salat-Stab mit Linsesuppe (Salad Bar with Lentil Soup)

Sauerbraten (Sour Roast)

Bratwurst mit Sauerkraut (Bratwurst with Saverkraut)

Spatsle (Egg Noodles)

Toeifer Deutscher Rartoffel-Salat (Hot German Potato Salad)

Favotten im BBier (Carrots in Beer)
Aptelstrudel (Apple Strudel)

Deutscher Sehokolave RKuchen (German Chocolate Cake)

8:00 p.m. The Jack Fox Band
418.50 cinschliehlich (inclusive)

Autrut 929-0041 fir Ihre Weservierungen (Call 929-9941 for your Reservations

Tim Longstreth Jerry Woodgeard Bob and Eileen Woodward Mary Lou Morris
Mary Lou Morris Don E. White Dr. and Mrs. K.W. Kumler Dewey E. Albright
Herbert and Carolyn Caulder John E. Wait John J. McCluskey Tom and Melissa Baker

AN

NN
e &
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1 Adulr Halloween Party
Saturday, October inﬁ?:;r

oo pa. Cocktails Vg

.

P00 pam. Costume Contest -~
730 pan. Butter bt

Togsed Balad, Ronsted Porll lokn with Drled Irult Relish, Fried Chicken,

Beer Battered Cod, Baked Zirl Roagted Redsling, Vedetable, and

Pumpliin Ple with Whipped Crean

300 pa. Unsung Heroes

918.00 IQC1081V€ (Codlitails not included)
Call 999-9951 for veservationsl

Our Centennial year is fast approaching! We need your help to make this a success!
Please help us leave something to commemorate the 100th year for future generations. It’s Not Too Late to Donate!

Please clip and mail with your donation to: BLYC Centennial Committee, P.O. Box 1592, Buckeye Lake, OH 43008.
Dear Centennial Committee, here is my Pledge as a Centennial Sponsor

[ Platinum - $500.00 or more - Will receive two tickets to the Centennial Dress Ball, two tickets to the Cocktail Party at
the Greater BLYC Museum, the Official BLYC Centennial Burgee, two Centennial Pins, and a Centennial Calendar.

(1 Gold - $250.00 - Will receive two tickets to the Cocktail Party at the BLYC Museum, the Official BLYC Centennial Bur-
gee, two Centennial Pins, and a Centennial Calendar.

@ Silver - $100.00 - Will receive the New Burgee, a Centennial Pin, and a Centennial Calendar.

[ Bronze - $50.00 - Will receive a Centennial Pin, and a Centennial Calendar.

[ Friends of the Celebration - $

Name: Phone:

Address:

My pledge is $ however, | prefer to make payments. Here is my first payment.

1 My check in the amount of $ is enclosed.

) | prefer to pay by credit card: & MC 1 Visa [ Discover  Card # Exp:

Signature: My Gift or Pledge § _

Payment Now: $

Questions? Call Vice Commodore Mark Russell at 614-239-7004 Balance: $
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Race &
Regatta
Initially, thanks

to all the mem-
bers for your sup-
port in the elec-
tion. With Mark

Russell’s excellent

Governor
Chuck Bendig

leadership, I am con-
fident our Board will
have a great year. I look forward to a

year as Junior Sailing Governor.

Don Day has already taken over the
Race program, and we have completed
the season in good style. The Thistles
made a Herculean effort, and finished
their season on Sunday, September 11,

Sunday I Monday
Notes: 1

Tuesday

with a marathon of races, giving Walter
Grubb Jr. the Thistle trophy. Bob Snow
is our Cruiser fleet champion, after rac-
ing in every Sunday Race this season.
Rachel Laskowski also raced in every

Thistle fleet.

The sail off went forward Sunday
September 25, in Flying Scots lent to
the champions by our Flying Scot fleet.
Congratulations to Walter and his crew.
He is truly a national level competitor.
I am confident he will continue to gain
recognition as a one design sailor.

The Snowball Regatta is set for
October 8-9, and don't forget about
our final event of the season, a Thistle
regatta the weekend of October 22-23.

| Wednesday

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

Reservations
(740) 929-9941

Thursday

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

Sailing in October is either great or icy
cold. Hopefully, our Thistle sailors wil.
have a Indian Summer weekend for the
end of season race.

Many thanks to Sue and John Wat-
son for their untiring efforts. Ed Riley
does a great job on the scoring. He
also is making a valiant effort to get our
computer up to speed, so we can get
the webcam running again. Jim Owen
and Will Grace have both been kind
enough to offer us the use of their pon-
toon boats for end-of-season activities.
Hopefully, we will have a reliable Club
pontoon boat by next season.

Wt Kty

BV

Saturday

5 flinois at OSU

Top Cat Karaoke
7:00- 11:00 p.m.

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 11:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m.

6 7 8

Breakfast 10:00 a.m.-1:30 p.m.
Open Dining 12:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.

Trap Shooting
1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Election Day 9

10

Board Meeting 7:30 p.m.

Veterans’ Day

11

1 2 Northwestern at OSU

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

Ladies' Auxmarg Meeting
6:30 p.m. Cocktails
7:00 p.m. Dinner

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

Jimmy Harris
7:30-10:30 p.m.
Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

Open Dining 11:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m.

13

Breakfast 10:00 a.m.-1:30 p.m.
Open Dining 12:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.

14 15

Trap Shooting
1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

16

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

17

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

18

0SU PEP Rally

Feature Menu 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

Paul Clark Band 7:30 - 11:00 p.m.

05U at Michigan

19

Open Dining 11:30 2.m.-9:00 p.m.

20

Breakfast 10:00 a.m.-1:30 p.m.
Open Dining 12:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.

21 22

Trap Shooting
1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

123

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

24 Thanksgiving Day

Club Closed

25

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

26

Paul Rader
7:00- 11:00 p.m.
Open Dining 11:30 a.m.-9:00 p.m.

27

Breakfast 10:00 a.m.-1:30 p.m.
Open Dining 12:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.

28 29

Trap Shooting
1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

30

Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

Notes:
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The 2005-2006 Board
Commodore Mark Russell
Vice Commodore Ray Kent
Bar & Kitchen
Rear Commodore Joe Campbell
House & Grounds
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor Phil Harden
Entertainment
Governor Don Day
Race & Regatta
Governor Chuck Bendig
Junior Sailing
Governor Don Harris
Membership
Governor Dave Stewart
Publications
Governor Frank Laskowski

Rentals & Docks
The Trustees
Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Jim Shriner
Commodore Jim Thompson

Commodore John Geiger
Commodore Steve Harris

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or
member of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom'we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate fam-
ily), please provide the Club Manager with
whatever information you can as expediently
as possible so we can respond accordingly.

IMPORTANT DATES

October
Jimmy Harris
Snowball Regatta
Snowball Jam - Alex Bevan
Snowball Regatta
Columbus Day
Board Meeting
Auxialiary Meeting
Oktober Fest
Fall Work Day
Top Cat Karaoke
Thistle Regatta Finals Lake Erie Dist.
Dr. Dan
Thistle Regatta Finals Lake Erie Dist.
Adult Halloween Party
Halloween

Change of Address

[ For the winter 1 For the summer
(1 For a short time 1 For Good
The following is the address my mail should be

sent to, effective:
Name

Street Address

City, State, Zip

Return Service Requested

DATED MATERIAL

5018 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer
& Editor

Governor
Phil Harden

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

Frank H Foster
301 Marquette Rd
Lancaster Oh 43130

2005 Standing Committees

Commodore’s Association

I-LYA Delegate ........ccceuvvunee Commodore Gus Sc
Alternate .........cceveviueieiiniicinnnen John Geiger
Blue Gavel ...Commodore Steve Schilling
Eleet Captain sosessssssenssssmisisssssy Stone Parker
Thistle Fleet Captain .........cccccovvvivrinieininnnns Brete Pfahl

Junior Fleet Captain ..

. Fritz Schilling

Power Fleet Captain .........cccococevveviiiiinnnnnns Rick Groff
Fleet Measurer .........ccuevvevueeierienieeeenieneenns Russ Green
Fleet Surgeons ...........cccocovvinnnne Dr. Richard Walters

Dr. Don Harris
Fleet Chaplain .........cocvsseriisnsccnecens Fr. Mike Gribble
Parliamentarian .............. Commodore Frank Foster 111
Historian ........ccccoeveeenene Commodore Frank Foster 11
Insurance... Al Wing and Mark Scarrett
AL, .0 one e oesmivssmenmnnnnrs arses ot Bob Baldwin
Perpetual Fund................. Commodore Howard Clark

Antique Boat Show ......... Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Howard Clark
Commodore Jim Shriner

Snowball Regatta........ccoeverernnennne dissens John Watson
Annual Golf Outing......ccceereeirieeiinnnn Matt Davis

Commodore Frank Foster IV and Rob Sanders
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run............... Steve Romine
Gun Club....ooveeierienienieceeeieiceeeini William Price

............................................. Commodore Mike Jacobs
Sailing Fleetsi:ssissessssnscsines Gov. ChuckBendig
Centennial Committee................ Comm. Fred Wright
Comm. Al Wing, Comm. Steve Schilling, Auxiliary «
President Michelle Desantis, Dwight Joseph and Vic
Comm. Mark Russell. .

Good Neighbor Committee..... Comm. Jim Thompson

Auxiliary Board
President Ruth Ann Kent
Vice President Barbara McFall
Secretary Terri Back
Treasurer Roe Miller

Club Phone
(740) 929-9941

http://www.buckeyelakeyc.com
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